
 
New look for Express Scripts, administrator of the HealthSelectSM 
Prescription Drug Program 
 
The brand change won’t affect your coverage or pharmacy benefits.  
 
Express Scripts, administrator of your HealthSelectSM of Texas Prescription Drug Program, is making some 
minor changes to their brand. 
 
Express Scripts is part of Evernorth and has started updating their brand to reflect the relationship with 
Evernorth Health Services.  
 
 

Starting in October and continuing over the next several months, the current Express Scripts logo and 
colors will change to the Evernorth Health Services logo and colors across their branded materials. 
Eventually, they will update all plan materials and resources, including the HealthSelectRx.com 
website and the member portal. In some communications, you’ll see both Express Scripts’ and 
Evernorth’s name. The Express Scripts name will stay the same, and the updated brand will not 
change the way you access pharmacy services.  
 
Your plan will continue to be called the HealthSelectSM Prescription Drug Program. 
The HealthSelect brand, which the Employees Retirement System of Texas 
developed, reflects that the plan is designed specifically for employees and retirees 
of Texas agencies and participating Texas higher education institutions.  
 

 
Brand changes will occur on a rolling basis and will take time to fully implement. Express Scripts has 
committed to making this a simple, seamless transition.  

 
Questions?  
Call an Express Scripts customer care representative 24 hours a day, seven days a week toll-free at (800) 
935-7189 (TTY: 711). 
 

Will this change affect my current 
prescriptions? 

No, there will be no impact on your current 
prescriptions.  

Do I need a new ID card? 

No, the information listed on all current ID cards 
is accurate. For new enrollees or those who 
need a replacement card, cards issued on or 
after Jan. 1, 2026, will have the Evernorth logo 
(along with the HealthSelect logo). Even after 
Jan. 1, members with the current Express 
Scripts-branded cards can continue to use them 
with no problem.  

Will my copays, deductibles or coinsurance 
change? 

No, current copays, deductibles and 
coinsurance will remain the same. 

Is the pharmacy network the same? 
Yes, while the pharmacy network may change 
from time to time, there will not be any changes 
as a result of the branding change.  

Is the Express Scripts name changing? No, the Express Scripts name remains the 
same.  

Will the Express Scripts mobile app 
functionality change? 

No, the Express Scripts mobile app functionality 
will remain intact. You will see updated logos 
and colors. 


	Brand changes will occur on a rolling basis and will take time to fully implement. Express Scripts has committed to making this a simple, seamless transition.
	Questions?

